
We are completing our second long week. As a reminder and as announced last night, we are 
adjourning earlier today before the short weekend to give members more time away. 

Next week will be another long week. Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday were announced 
earlier as dates we could work into the evening. I would ask you to plan on working late those 
nights. As usual, the actual adjournment times will be dependent on the progress of each day’s 
agenda but I do anticipate working fairly late at least two of the three nights.  

We will continue to begin at 10:00 a.m. on Monday. We completed our final general file consent 
calendar earlier this week 

Next week I will be scheduling the following specific bill on an identified day:  

On Wednesday, we will debate LB 474, Senator Wishart’s bill to adopt the Medicinal Cannabis 
Act.  

Additionally, next week I will be scheduling select file debate of the taxation and spending bills 
which we have advanced from general file and other priority bills which may be advanced from 
committee. 

We will be adjourning sine die earlier than the scheduled 90th day, but no specific date has been 
determined at this time.  

 


